5 Ronald Ave, Harbord NSW

0412 045.224     (02) 9114.6689
ScribePJ@TPG.com.au  
21 December 2007

 

Mr. Warwick Anderson                                   6217.9100 fax                
Chief Executive Officer                                  
National Health & Medical Research           
Council of Australia           
GPO Box 1421
Canberra ACT 2601

 

Dear Mr. Anderson

Business Plan for Youthful Exuberance Lifestyle Programme ("YELP")
Thank you for your letter dated 13 December 2007 which –

(i)
explained why NHMRC wasn’t the correct government department to submit my business plan for a pilot in NSW; and

(ii)
recommended that I approach NSW Department of Health directly.

I will similarly write to NSW Department of Health in the short term.  If there is a particular division or contact within NSW Health that I should direct my submission, I would value being informed of it by e-mail to ‘phone or letter.

Yours sincerely   
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Phil Johnston
Ride Organiser and President Muggaccinos Bicycle User Group
Director of KOMpm Pty Ltd   
